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Traffic Alert: Daytime Road Work on Wingo Way in Mount Pleasant  
Possible delays between 9 a.m. and 3 p.m. from April 18 to May 18 
 
Charleston County Government announces upcoming road construction on Wingo Way between Mathis Ferry 
Road and McGrath Darby Boulevard in Mount Pleasant as follows:  

• From April 18 to May 18, Wingo Way may be reduced from two lanes to a single lane during the day from 9 
a.m. to 3.p.m. at intermittent times during construction. 

 
Background on the project:  

• The project consists of installing drainage infrastructure and constructing a new multi-use path along Wingo 
Way from Mathis Ferry Road to McGrath Darby Boulevard in order to improve drainage and pedestrian 
access.  

• Currently, the sidewalk in the project area is five-feet wide and the new multi-use path will be eight-feet 
wide and constructed from concrete.  

• The new, multi-use path will provide connectivity from the sidewalk on Mathis Ferry Road to an existing 
path near Mount Pleasant Memorial Waterfront Park. 

• The project is funded by the Charleston County Transportation Committee (CTC), and is administered by 
the Charleston County Transportation Development Department.  

• It is expected to be completed by July 29, 2011, however, the completion date is dependent on the 
weather. 

 
For more information on the project, call the Charleston County Transportation Development Department at (843) 202-
6151. Visit the Charleston County Web site at www.charlestoncounty.org for news, services and up-to-date information 
relating to Charleston County Government. 
 
 

-  Follow “ChasCountyGov” (www.twitter.com/ChasCountyGov) on Twitter! - 
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